Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Dentistry
Notice is hereby given that the Petition for Declaratory Statement filed by Chris P. Farrugia, DDS, from Chapter 466.003, F.S., has been withdrawn, upon request of the Petitioner. The Notice of Petition was published in Volume 39, No. 178, of the September 12, 2013, issue of the FAR.
The person to be contacted regarding this petition is Sue Foster, Executive Director, Board of Dentistry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C08, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258.
